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RECEIVED
Mr. Drew Bohan ]
Executive Director ' DEC 0 8 201
Commission on State Mandates . C
980 Ninth Street, Suite 300 | STATE M ON.

Sacramento, California 95814 . L=y

Dear Mr. Bohan,

The Department of Water Resources (DWR) requests a 60-day extension from
December 9, 2011 to February 7, 2012 to file comments on the following test claim:
Claim No. 10-TC-12 “Water Conservation Act of 2009”. Our request is based on
workload and competing priorities. DWR and the Department of Finance will submit
comments to the Commission on State Mandates on or before February 7, 2012.

Pursuant to section 1181.2, subdivision (c)(1)(E) of the California Code of Regulations,
“documents e-filed with the Commission need not be otherwise served on persons that
have provided an e-mail address for the mailing list.”

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at
(916) 651-0874.

Sincerely,

b S

ncer Kenner
enior Staff Counsel




